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                           London,  20 July 2016 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The High Commission for the Republic of 
Cameroon in the United Kingdom of Great Britain 
and Northern Ireland regrets to inform the 
Cameroonian Community of the death of Mr Kwo 
Samuel TETANG, born on 12th December 1975 in 
Cameroon, in hospital in Hampshire on the 13th 
of July 2016. 
 
The High Commission kindly requests anyone 
who may know Mr Kwo Samuel TETANG or a 
member of his family to contact the Mission 
urgently with this information. 
 
 
 
 
 

Joel Nguenkam 
Chargé d’Affaires a.i. 

 
 

 
 
 

 


